
You’re Invited to Hear Reverend Mark Frith

Our culture continues to chip away at America’s most 
basic religious liberties, despite the protections of  
the First Amendment. Consider the deconstruction 
of marriage, the cheapening of life, and a public  
education system increasingly hostile to the  
Judeo-Christian worldview.

For the sake of our communities and the church,  
we must engage! Such engagement must be on 
God’s terms. God engages the world in two ways— 
to preserve it and to save it. Two Kingdoms, yet  
one mission—to bless the world now and forever.

Reverend Mark Frith 
Network Director, Champions for Religious Liberty

Reverend Mark Frith, is dedicated to equipping leaders and aiding 
churches and individuals in realizing their divine missions. Leveraging  
his extensive 30-year experience spanning ministry, media, and  
management, he’s served in multiple roles including pastor, coach,  
program director, and business owner. He possesses a Master’s  
degree from Concordia Seminary and a Bachelor’s degree from  
Concordia University-St. Paul.

The Lutheran Center for Religious Liberty (LCRL) 

LCRL is a religious liberty organization in Washington, D.C. 
The Center provides input, education, advice, advocacy, and 
resources in the areas of life, marriage and religious liberty and 
seeks to engage in discussions in Washington, D.C., to establish 
partnerships and resources in our nation’s Capital for the  
sake of our churches, schools, universities and seminaries.

705 G Street SW, Washington, DC 2002 
lcrlfreedom.org

Two Kingdoms & the 
Champions Network

Two Kingdoms: One Mission & Foundations

Session 1

God at Work: A Two Kingdom Exercise  
in the American Context

Session 2

Set Free to Live Freely for Others: A Two  
Kingdom Engagement of the Culture for  
the Sake of the Mission of the Church

Session 3

Saturday, October 5th 
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

St. Michael’s Lutheran Church   
7211 Oakland Drive 
Portage, MI 49024

When & Where Our Story

913-732-1090 
championsnetworkoffice@gmail.com

RSVP by Sept 29th


